
 

Stars of the Week 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children 

who celebrated their birthday this week or will  

celebrate in the half term holiday. 

 Milly F6  Ayesha F3 

Henrike F2   Lola & Sienna F1  

Evalyn & Catherine Rec  Harry KG   

What’s On ? 
 

Clubs in green ARE running  

Clubs in red are NOT running 
 

Monday 27th February 

12.35pm       F2-F6 Chess Club 

4.00-5.00pm  F3-F6 Orchestra 
 

Tuesday 28th February 

8.00am   F6 Maths Club  

12.35pm  F1-F6 Spanish Club 

1.35pm  F2 & F3 Netball/Football 

   v Ryleys (A) 

2.30-3.00pm  Stretch ‘N Grow 

3.30-4.30pm  F1 & F2 Fun & Fitness  

   Club 

4.00-5.00pm  F5 & F6 Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 1st March 

10.30am   F3-F6 Library Club 

2.30-3.00pm  KG Ballet 

3.30-4.00pm  Rec-F2 Ballet 

3.30pm   F5 & F6  Hockey v  

   Forest Prep (H) 

4.00-5.00pm  F3 & F4 Science Club 
 

Thursday 2nd March 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

8.10am   F4 & F5 Computing  

   Club 

12.35pm   School Council 

2.30pm   KG Football 

3.30-4.15pm   F1 & F2 Library Club 

4.00-5.00pm  F3 & F4 Sports Club  

4.00-5.00pm  F5 Art Club  
 

Friday 3rd March 

12.35pm   Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

3.30-4.15pm   Rec-F2 Football 

4.15-5.00pm  F3-F6 Football 
 

Saturday 4th March 

F6 Netball Tournament Terra Nova 

 

 

 

Merits & Courtesies 
Bronze Merit 

Well done to the following children who have earned their 

bronze merit badges this week:  Henrike, Max and  

Sulayman in F2. 
Bronze Courtesy 

Well done to the following children who have earned their 

bronze courtesy badges this week:  Isabella, Sulayman 

and Coby in F2. 

Silver Merit 
Well done to the following children who have earned their 

silver merit badges this week:  Megan F4, Zara and  

Illiyana F5. 

Don’t Forget…. 

Internet Safety evening Wednesday 1st March at 

6.30pm. Please let Mrs Wragg know if you are  able 

to attend. 

World Book Day— Thursday 2nd March.  

KG—F3 Bring in a favourite picture book. 

F4—F6 Bring in a favourite book. 

          School Report 

ISA Gymnastics Competition 

On Sunday 5th February 2017 a team of four eager gymnasts travelled 
to Adcote School in Shropshire to take part in the 14th National ISA  
Gymnastics Competition. 
 

Our girls competed in four rounds of gymnastics which were set floor,  
voluntary floor, set vault and voluntary vault. In the voluntary floor , 
Gaby in Form 4 scored our highest mark with a flawless routine to “Be 
Back Soon” whilst in the voluntary vault, Aston in Form 3 performed a 
perfect straddle vault to again achieve our highest mark. 
 

The girls finished in a very creditable 12th place in the team competi-
tion against very strong competition from all around the country. A thoroughly enjoyable day where our girls 
excelled in representing WPS and, as Gaby’s music said, we will indeed be back soon to compete again in the 
next competition.  
 

IAPS Hockey Tournament 

On Wednesday 8th February WPS entered two teams into the IAPS Hockey 
festival held at the Edge. Both teams played four matches with some excel-
lent passing hockey which resulted in the Form 6 team  
scoring 6 goals in total and the Form 5 team scoring 4. 
 

A great afternoon of hockey! Thanks again to all who came along and  
supported, and to Mrs Ricketts and Miss Shaw for helping with the  
umpiring. 

Rota-Toy 

Many thanks to everyone who returned their  

Rota-Toy boxes, which have now been collected. 

 

Our Form 6 Ambassadors were pleased to be able 

to present over 60 boxes to the Rotary Club of 

Wilmslow Dean. 

 

 

 

‘A boxful of smiles from a 

child to a child’ 

Spring 2017 



Canterbury Grange 

At the end of last term, Form 5 and Form 6  visited the residents at Canterbury Grange 

to entertain them with a variety of musical performances and songs. 

Everyone enjoyed this annual event and the children raised £50.70 which was donated 

to Shelter for Christmas. 

An Elfy Christmas Stroll 

Christmas 2016 is now a distant memory! But we would like to mention the  

‘Elfy Christmas Stroll’  we had on our final day of the Autumn Term. 

All the children and staff strolled around Wilmslow singing Christmas songs and  

carols. 

WPS raised the fantastic amount of  £1442.00 for East Cheshire Hospice and  

everyone had a great time. Many thanks to the parents who came along to help us on 

the day!  

Chinese New Year 

The year of The Rooster 

Saturday January 28th 2017 until February 15th 2018.   

新年快乐 

Book Fair 

                                 ISA Cross Country 

The Book Fair arrived in School on  

Wednesday 25th January. As usual it was 

very popular and WPS parents generously 

spent  a magnificent £573.00,  from which 

Mrs Hughes will be able to spend £284.00 

on lovely new books for School.   
 

Keep a look out for new titles in the library 

over the next few months. 

Thank you to everyone who attended and to 

the Parents’ Committee who supervised the 

fair during the week. 

A great effort by all the children, 
many of whom were running in 

their first ever Cross Country race. 

 

Well done Team WPS!!!! 

 

Thanks to all the family and friends 
who came along to support the 

children in their races. 

 

Form 3 & Form 4 Netball Fixture 

 

Thursday 9th February saw the children from Forms 3 and 4 playing in their first ever netball fixture 
away against Pownall Hall. 
 

After a tentative start, the Form 4 team got into their rhythm and some good passing netball saw 
Ameerah slot the ball home to  result in a  5-1 win to Pownall Hall. 
 

Form 3 also put in a gutsy performance and their game ended 5-3 to Pownall Hall with goals from Alliya, 
Ophelia and Grace. 
 

Considering that this was the children’s first experience of playing in a  
competitive fixture, they all played with enthusiasm and the WPS team spirit! 
 

Thanks to Mrs Anderson and Mrs Paton for coming along to support the girls 
and to all the parents and supporters who braved the cold to cheer the  
children on. 
 


